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On Friday 11 June we enjoyed an energetic morning in the sunshine at Woodstock Residential Care Home, singing along with

singer Keeley!

Everyone enjoyed getting up and having a boogie to some of their favourite songs, including ‘Dancing Queen’ and ‘Let's Twist Again'

which got everyone jiving and shimmying away!

We loved sharing laughs and singing to one another and are looking forward to the next live music event!

 


